Confidentiality

Support Providers recognise and respect the privacy of their students and are required to keep confidential any information relating to them.  However, if your Support Provider becomes concerned about your well-being or feels that you may be a risk to yourself or others, they are encouraged to report this to the Queens’ Register and/or to your Disability Officer.

Professional Conduct

All Support Providers are required to adhere to the principles outlined in the Code of Conduct for Support Providers.  If, at any point, you feel a Support Provider is not acting in a professional manner, you should contact the Queen’s Register of Support Providers as soon as possible.  

